
Rob Edwards : OBJECTIONS TO
THE  NEW  GAS-FIRED  POWER
STATION AT COCKENZIE
Scottish Power want to build a gas-fired power station at
Cockenzie, to the east of Edinburgh, which does not meet the
demands of carbon capture according to the three environmental
groups who are objecting to the plans.

Rob Edwards writes in The Herald about this, but you can read
it on his blog
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